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Subject: EH/733/DA - Ref EH725DA - Amendment to the Window for Acceptance of 
Meter Reads by the Transporters - UNC Modification 0124 - Change Implemented 

 

Dear Colleague,  

With reference to the above, I confirm that the class 1 UKLink change to amend the 
read window parameter was successfully implemented on Monday 16th April 2007. 
After this date, all MRE00489 rejection codes (non-opening reading received outside 
the read receipt window) will be applied after 15 business days. 

Should you have any questions regarding this change, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  

Regards  

David Addison  

Project Manager  

Business Projects  

xoserve  

david.addison@xoserve.com  
0121 713 5545 


